From: Andrews - DNR. Doug

To: Mark E. Brown

Cc: Reqgulatory members

Subject: Re: MSH Farms Permits

Date: Monday, May 19, 2014 9:09:37 AM
Attachments: imaqae003.ipa

Mark,

Over the weekend Director Lepore approved the Variance Request for the
MSH Farms 15-P Pad location. | will work with Ann & Sonia Stephens at
PFS to finish up this Form 2A.

Ann & Sonia,

Since this 2A has been sitting for a while, I'd like to update some of the
information in it.

1) Currently the date planned to commence construction is 4/15/14.
Please provide me with a revised date.

2) The Noise mitigation BMP only indicates that operations will be
subject to maximum noise levels of 55dB, as measured from the nearest
Building Unit. Please provide some specifics on the method(s) Bayswater
will employ to achieve this.

3) The Emissions mitigation BMP only indicates that measure will be
undertaken to reduce emissions of salable gas and condensate vapors
during cleanout and flowback operations prior to production. Please also
provide a Green Completions-Emission Control Systems BMP (Rule
604.c.(2)C & Rule 805) that covers emissions mitigation measures during
production.

4) Please provide a Leak Detection Plan BMP (Rule 604.c.(2)F).

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you.
On Tue, May 6, 2014 at 7:52 AM, Mark E. Brown <MBrown@bayswater.us> wrote:
Good morning Doug,
Any word back from the Director?

Thx
Mark

Mark E. Brown

On Apr 29, 2014, at 3:36 PM, "Andrews - DNR, Doug"
<doug.andrews@state.co.us> wrote:
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